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 Several students who took evaluation courses in the Department of Educational 
and Psychological Studies had proposals accepted at the American Evaluation Association 
(AEA) Conference 2018. The Annual AEA Conference held in Ohio had the participation of 
17 students who were previously enrolled in the evaluation courses, taught by Dr. 


